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	THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK
FINANCE DIVISION
TANISHA EDWARDS, Chief Financial Officer and Deputy Chief of Staff to the Speaker
FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT

PROPOSED INTRO NO. 525-B
COMMITTEE: Consumer and Worker Protection 

	TITLE: A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to the purchase of second-hand catalytic converters 

	SPONSORS: Council Members Brewer, Brannan, Yeger, Restler, Holden, Dinowitz, De La Rosa, Sanchez, Williams, Nurse, Velázquez, Kagan, Menin, Farías, Schulman, Riley, Louis, Joseph, Ayala, Hanif, Moya, Krishnan, Gennaro, Narcisse, Hanks, Lee, Won and Ariola



SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION: This bill would require that any dealer in second-hand articles who purchases a second-hand catalytic converter obtain and retain information about the vehicle from which the second-hand catalytic converter was removed. The purchaser would be required to obtain information from the seller  to verify legal ownership of the vehicle from which the part was removed or that the removal of the part was otherwise authorized, that the second-hand catalytic converter is consistent with one removed from the identified vehicle, and maintain an electronic record of the information provided by the seller. The purchaser would be required to retain the electronic records for at least six years.

EFFECTIVE DATE: This bill would take effect 120 days after becoming law.
FISCAL YEAR IN WHICH FULL FISCAL IMPACT ANTICIPATED: Fiscal 2024.
FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT:
	
	Effective FY23
	FY Succeeding
Effective FY24
	Full Fiscal Impact FY24

	Revenues (-)
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Expenditures (+)
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Net
	$0
	$0
	$0



IMPACT ON REVENUES: It is estimated that there would be no impact on revenues resulting from the enactment of this legislation assuming full compliance.  

SOURCE OF FUNDS TO COVER ESTIMATED COSTS:  It is anticipated that there would be no impact on expenditures resulting from the enactment of this legislation because the relevant City agency would utilize existing resources to fulfill its requirements.

SOURCES OF INFORMATION:  New York City Council Finance Division
				Mayor’s Office of Legislative Affairs
				
ESTIMATE PREPARED BY:  Glenn P. Martelloni, Financial Analyst
	
ESTIMATE REVIEWED BY:  Aliya Ali, Unit Head
			        Crilhien Francisco, Assistant Director
                                            Eisha Wright, Deputy Director 
                    Jonathan Rosenberg, Managing Deputy Director
        Kathleen Ahn, Counsel 

LEGISLATIVE HISTORY: :  This legislation was introduced to the Council on June 16, 2022, as Int. No. 525 and referred to the Committee on Consumer and Worker Protection and Public Safety (Committees). An amendment was proposed by the Committees on October 20, 2022, and the bill was laid over. The legislation was amended a second time, and the more-recently amended version, Proposed Int. No. 525-B, will be voted on by the Committee at a hearing on November 22, 2022. Upon a successful vote by the Committee, Proposed Int. No. 525-B will be submitted to the full Council for a vote on November 22, 2022.

DATE PREPARED: November 16, 2022
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